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CITY OF LINCOLN CITY 
PRESS RELEASE: FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

MARCH 23, 2020 
 

The City of Lincoln City has been working with Lincoln County and the six other Cities in the County to 
draft a joint declaration ordering closure of vacation rental dwellings, short term dwellings, homestay 
lodgings, hotels, motels, RV Parks, Private Campgrounds and similar lodgings with some exceptions.  All 
pools, spas and other public bathing facilities are closed at lodging properties.  (See attached draft 
document). 
 
Pursuant to Resolution No. 2020-06 I have advised Lincoln County that the City concurs with this draft 
order.  The City Council will meet electronically on March 23, 2020 at 6:00 pm to ratify my concurrence.  
Further, representatives from Lincoln County and the Cities will meet electronically at 8:00 p.m. to 
provide further information.  
 
Ronald F. Chandler 
City Manager 
City of Lincoln City 
 
 


